
1

Cheryl Harris

From: Lee S. Reynolds <leer@reynoldstechnical.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 1:03 PM
To: AudioFilings
Cc: Robert Gates
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request for STA for W237FK

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
W237FK (facility ID 201661), Opp, AL hereby requests a request for STA to remain silent, since its primary station 
(WAMI) has filed a STA to remain silent.  WAMI has lost its tower site lease, and hence its translator will need to be 
silent as well.  W237FK ceased operation on March 25, 2022. 
 
W237FK has filed a license application but hasn’t yet been granted.  As such, we can’t file an STA request via LMS until 
the license has been granted.  
 
Thank you, 
Lee S. Reynolds 
Representing Brantley Broadcast Associates (licensee of W237FK) 
 
Reynolds Technical Associates 
Post Office Box 383174 
Birmingham, AL 35238 
(205) 901-6600 
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